Town Board Meeting September 10, 2012 5:30 p.m. Bradley Town Hall

Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Eisenman, Jelinek and Hilgendorf were present.

The Treasurer's report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund - \$59,517.22; Equipment Fund - \$150,672.86; General Savings Account - \$25,376.68; Checking Account - \$263,924.28; Cemetery Fund - \$19,755.44; Playground Fund - \$6,900.00; Greenwood Cemetery - \$100,000.00 CD and Greenwood Beautification - \$12,170.83 CD.

Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes for the August 13th Board meeting. Motion passed 4-0.

Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve payment of vouchers #4899 through #4950. Motion passed 4-0.

There were no license applications or correspondence.

In the Plan Commission Harry Gladwin's absence Supervisor Jelinek reported that the next meeting will be September 24th at 6:30 P.M to review a minor sub-division.

No action was taken for Fawn Road as Ken Mack did not attend the meeting.

Supervisor Jelinek will contact Veolia concerning the weights for recycling that we have been receiving.

Byron Lange reported that the Bay Mill boat landing parking area has been enlarged. Wildwood Road has been graveled and the road crew will be working on Red Pine, Milky and Tomahawk River Roads.

Supervisor Jelinek said that he had two copies of the Greenwood Cemetery plot map made by Lincoln County Land Information.

Supervisor Hilgendorf reported that two tether balls and a climber had been ordered for the parks. In the spring two benches and a digger will be ordered.

Tina Frick has been hired to do the hall cleaning.

The assessment program is being converted over to the new program.

Sheila Pudelko, write in candidate for County Clerk spoke to the board about her qualifications for the office.

Supervisor Jelinek said that Tom Lohmer said "thank you" to the road crew for fixing the wash out by his house.

Hilgendorf/Eisenman to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0